

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

Autumn Term 2 Newsletter 1 1st November 2019

Message from the Principal

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had a fantastic start to this half term and our pupils have been very busy with their learning. We have had a delivery of lots of new books, which shall be making their way to the classrooms over the next few weeks.

Kimberly Morton

Principal

Best attendance for the week ending 18th October 2019

The class with the best attendance for the week above was 6L with a fantastic 99.2%! You can aim for 100%!

In second place was 5P with an extremely close 99.1%! Well done!



Parent Consultations	Coats and Jumpers
Parent consultations shall take place	The weather is going to become
W/C 11th November.	increasingly colder so please make sure
	that your child has a school jumper and
A letter will be going home today about	a coat with them every day.
which year group shall be having	
consultations on which day – please look	Please make sure that your child's coat
carefully at the dates.	and jumper are named. Thank you.
Coffee Meyeine	Various Vaisas Of Ivis
Coffee Morning	Young Voices O2 trip
Between 09:00 and 10:00 on Thursday	We shall once again be taking our young
Between 09:00 and 10:00 on Thursday	We shall once again be taking our young voices choir to perform at the O2. If your child attends the choir, please complete
Between 09:00 and 10:00 on Thursday 21st November there shall be a coffee	We shall once again be taking our young voices choir to perform at the O2. If your
Between 09:00 and 10:00 on Thursday 21st November there shall be a coffee morning in the hall. Parents are invited to come in, have a coffee and a biscuit or two and have a chat with the Principal	We shall once again be taking our young voices choir to perform at the O2. If your child attends the choir, please complete
Between 09:00 and 10:00 on Thursday 21st November there shall be a coffee morning in the hall. Parents are invited to come in, have a coffee and a biscuit or	We shall once again be taking our young voices choir to perform at the O2. If your child attends the choir, please complete and return the letter ASAP as we need to finalise numbers.
Between 09:00 and 10:00 on Thursday 21st November there shall be a coffee morning in the hall. Parents are invited to come in, have a coffee and a biscuit or two and have a chat with the Principal and the Assistant Principals.	We shall once again be taking our young voices choir to perform at the O2. If your child attends the choir, please complete and return the letter ASAP as we need to finalise numbers. Any questions - please ask Kimberly or
Between 09:00 and 10:00 on Thursday 21st November there shall be a coffee morning in the hall. Parents are invited to come in, have a coffee and a biscuit or two and have a chat with the Principal	We shall once again be taking our young voices choir to perform at the O2. If your child attends the choir, please complete and return the letter ASAP as we need to finalise numbers.

Y1 Parent Lunch	Staffing Update
Year 1 parents and carers are invited to come in and have lunch with their children on Thursday 21st November. Year 1 parents please return your order slips ASAP. We shall be having sharing lunches for parents of children in each year group over the next few months. Watch this space for when your child's year group parent lunch is.	Unfortunately Diane, Year 2 teacher and one of our Assistant Principals who is responsible for years 2 and 3 was involved in an accident in her car. She has hurt her neck and back and therefore not able to return to work yet. Stephanie has taken over teaching in 2D and David has taken over Y2/3 Assistant Principal duties until Diane returns. Should any Year 2/3 parents have any questions, please direct these to Kimberly or David. We wish Diane a speedy recovery and we know that she cannot wait to be
	we know that she cannot wait to be back with us.
Year 5 Swimming	Reporting your Child Absent
Year 5 swimming starts on Monday 4th November. Please ensure that your child has a swimming hat. We ask that pupils wear their swimming costumes under their uniforms in order that they get the maximum amount of time in the pool.	It is very important that you inform the school office if your child is going to be absent from school on EACH DAY of absence. There are three ways to do this: 1. Call and leave a message on 01473 320413. 2. Leave a text message on Groupcall. 3. Come and tell the office team at reception.
Important: Poppy Appeal	Reminder: Shoe Box Appeal
From Monday 4 th November, we shall be selling Poppies on behalf of The Royal British Legion. If your child would like to buy one, please send them to school with a suitable donation. Pupils from Year 6 will go around all classes during the afternoons next week.	We have decided to launch a Christmas Shoe Box appeal for service men and women overseas. Everything needs to be in school by early next week so that the shoe boxes can be filled and ready to send. Anything you can donate would be